'/'ToledoTeI

Eligible Telecommunications Carriers’ annual recertification on High Cost
Fund pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, 070 and 080
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Re:  Request for Certification Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R. 54.314

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-070, The Toledo Telephone Co., Inc. (“Company”) hereby requests
that the Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission certify that the Company has
met the requirements of 47. C.F.R. 54.314 for eligibility for continued receipt of federal high-cost
funds.

Corrected date changes were made to the annual report as made aware by UTC staff.

Our NECA 1 report has not been complete at this time. | will supplement when it arrives.

Sincerely,

Phil Cappalonga
Chief Financial Officer

183 Plomondon Rd., PO Box 669, Toledo, WA 98591
Phone: (360) B64.4552 Fax: (360) 864.4488 Web: www.toledotel.com
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